Are you interested in graduate school or a 

summer undergraduate research experience?
Please join us to learn more about the 

Watson School of Biological Sciences (WSBS) at Cold Spring Harbor Laboratory (CSHL)

Friday, September 24

12 Noon – 1:00 PM

Room 68 - 180
Refreshments will be served

Representatives will visit to tell you about the biological research at CSHL and the opportunities for graduate school and summer undergraduate research.

Please contact Dawn Pologruto at dpologru@cshl.edu if you have any questions.  Also, please visit our websites at www.cshl.edu/gradschool or www.cshl.edu/urp

for more information.

